
 

Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

 

Holy Week 

A booklet containing 

details of Holy Week and 

Easter Services in Mount 

Argus is available on the 

tables at the back of the 

Church.  

Coffee Morning 

The monthly coffee 

morning will take place in 

the Upper Room next 

Sunday 29th March after 

the 11am Family Mass – 

all are welcome. 

Synod on the Family 

Documents are available to 

download on the Parish 

Website (click on “Pastoral 

Synod”). Parishioners have 

one more week to engage 

with the process by reading 

the documents and 

submitting any answers and 

opinions either directly to the 

Diocesan Office for 

Evangelization: 
evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie 
or through the Parish 

Pastoral Council: 

fkcp@eircom.net where they 

will be gathered, collated, 

and forwarded to the 

Diocesan Office for 

Evangelization on your 

behalf. Not all questions need 

be answered; parishioners are 

free to choose to answer any 

questions they wish. 

Parish Choir for Easter 

Rehearsals Saturday 21st & 

28th March 7.15-9pm; Sat 4th 

April 11am-1pm, & before 

Easter Vigil. 

Parishes Together 

The 3 parishes of Mount Argus, Harold’s Cross 

and Rathmines will present the 5th episode of 

the mini-series “The Bible” at 7.30pm in the 

Harold’s Cross Parish Centre, next to Harold’s 

Cross Church, on next Monday 23rd March. 

This 5th session is called “Passion” and takes us 

through the events of Jesus’ Passion; 

Crucifixion and Death. 

Marriage is Important… 

Copies of the statement from the Irish Catholic 

Bishops Conference: “Marriage is important – 

reflect before you change it” are still available 

on the tables at the back of the Church and on 

the Parish Website under “Links”. 

Would you like to have your feet washed? 

We are looking for 12 people who would be 

willing to have their feet washed at the Mass of 

the Last Supper at 7.30pm on Holy Thursday 

night (2nd April). If you would like to participate 

in the Mass in this unique and moving way just 

give your name and contact number at the 

monastery reception. 

Reconciliation Service/Healing Mass 

Our Lenten Reconciliation Service will be 

incorporated into the 11.00am monthly Healing 

on next Saturday 28th March.  

Bethany Bereavement Support Group 

The Bethany Bereavement Support Group will 

meet in the monastery next Thursday 26th March 

from 10.45am to 11.45am and then on the 

following Tuesday 31st March from 7.30-

8.30pm. They are a listening ear for those who 

would like to talk to someone about their loss 

and the service is strictly confidential. You can 

just come along or contact Jean at 086 129 

7593 if you wish further information. 
 

“Comfort my lonely heart as I grieve” 

SVP Advocate 

Collection 

The SVP Advocate 

Collection through which 

the SVP provides 

holidays for 

approximately 1,200 of 

Dublin’s less fortunate 

children in Sunshine 

House, Balbriggan will 

take place next weekend 

28th/29th March 

(Palm/Passion Sunday). 
In Mount Argus this will 

be taken up as an Exit 

Collection. 

SafeTALK 

MA Work4All invites all 

interested in participating 

in the HSE facilitated 

safeTALK training 

programme on Friday 27th 

March 2015 to register by 

Wed 25th March: e-mail 

marianne@mawork4all.ie or 

call 01 4927250.  This 

training in the quest to  

reduce suicide is open to all 

over the age of 18 and is 

free of  charge.  Venue: 

Mount Argus Upper Room 

from 10am-2pm 

Passion Play 

Next Sunday 29th March 

is Passion/Palm Sunday. 

The Children’s Passion 

Play will take place at 

the 11am Family Mass. 
 

“Let the children come” 

 

Collections: Week ending:   

15th March 2015 
 

€1,722 (from which taken 

Share €250) 
 

Par. Envelopes: €253.50 
 

Standing Orders etc:  €350 

(Approx) 

 

 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION 

STATEMENT 

 

Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 

 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 

 People and priests work together to develop 

a community of faith and compassion. 

Kindly remember the 

recently deceased: 
 

 

Margaret Capola 
 

May she rest in peace 
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